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For Immediate Release 

CNS Books King of the Wing for July 4th Weekend 2020 

July 13, 2019 – Mountain Home, ID - Less than a week after a third successful race weekend at 
Colorado National Speedway (CNS), Owner Jim Nordhougen contacted KOTW Ownership and 
invited the series back next year. The 2020 dates have been set for Friday July 3rd and Saturday 
July 4th. 

Tom Hartsell, King of the Wing Series Director commented on the news, “Colorado National 
Speedway is an outstanding facility, we are happy to be returning there in 2020”. 

 

About the King of the Wing Series: 

The “King of the Wing” National Sprintcar Series is designed to work with all teams, promoters, fans and sponsors, to strengthen pavement 

Winged Sprintcar racing from coast to coast. Working directly with all existing pavement Sprintcar Series.  The Series provides a competitive 

rules package that can apply to all Sprintcars and create race events that truly allows the promoters and racers to build bigger venues, show the 

sponsors and fans the world's fastest short track cars, and to promote some of the best short track drivers competing head-to-head no matter what 

part of the country they are from or what Series they run on a regular basis. This is the only pavement Sprintcar Series that features competitors 

from across the United States and Canada. Since its inception in 2014 the series has run 44 races at 17 different tracks. A total of 173 different 

drivers have competed with an average of 23 cars at every race. Total purse money over the 4 years is over $858,000. Our King of the Wing 

Series Champions are: Jojo Helberg - 2014, Aaron Pierce - 2015, Davey Hamilton Jr. - 2016, Johnny Giesler - 2017, and Eric Humphries – 2018. 


